
Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Subject: Docket Number 070-03098 
CB&I AREV A MOX Services 
Mixed Oxide Fuel Fabrication Facility 

DCS-NRC-000402 
19 October 2015 

Withdrawal ofMOX Project Quality Assurance Plan (MPQAP) Amendment 
Number: MPQAP-2015-003 

Reference: 1. NRC-DCS-000393, letter from CB&I AREV A MOX Services to NRC, dated 
May 11, 2015, Submittal of Amendment Number: MPQAP-2015-0003 of the 
MOX Project Quality Assurance Plan 

CB&I AREV A MOX Services, LLC (MOX Services) hereby notifies the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) that we are withdrawing MOX Project Quality Assurance Plan 
(MPQAP) Amendment Number: MPQAP-2015-0003 (Reference 1). 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (803) 442-6485 or Dealis Gwyn, 
Licensing and Nuclear Safety Manager, at (803) 819-2780. 

Sincerely, 

David Del Vecchio 
President and Project Manager 

P. 0. Box 7097, Aiken, SC 29804-7097/Savannah River Site, F-Area, Building 706-5F, Aiken, SC 29808 
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cc  
 
Kevin Buchanan, NNSA/SRS 
Scott Cannon, NNSA/SRS 
Carol Elliott, NNSA/SRS 
William Gloersen, USNRC/RII 
Mark Gober, MOX Services 
Dealis Gwyn, MOX Services 
Chad Huffman, USNRC/SRS 
Kevin Morrissey, USNRC/HQ 
Gilles Rousseau, MOX Services 
Deborah Seymour, USNRC/RII 
Donald Silverman, ML&B 
David Tiktinsky, USNRC/HQ 
Paul Whittingham, MOX Services 
Bryan Wilkes, MOX Services 
Lauren Wylie, MOX Services 
Douglas Yates, MOX Services 
MOX Project Management Office Document Control Administrator (moxpmodca@srs.gov) 
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